
FOR WORK.  FOR RECREATION.  FOR FUN.

Off-highway Vehicles in Nova Scotia

On April 1, 2006 a new annual fee was 
established to provide funding for programs and 
services for the users of Off-highway Vehicles 
(OHVs). If it applies to you, this user fee is paid 
at the time you initially register or renew your 
annual permit.

Riders who operate OHVs for recreational 
purposes on property other than their own must 
pay this $40 fee. The fund will be used only for 
OHV programs and services such as:

•	safety training and environmental 
education

•	trail development

•	funding of off-highway vehicle user 
organizations

The Nova Scotia Off-highway Vehicle Ministerial 
Advisory Committee advises on the use of the fund.

Remember – OHV Safety Training 
isn’t just a good idea, it’s the law!

For more information on OHVs in Nova Scotia 
visit www.gov.ns.ca/natr/ohv

1-877-648-5463 (OHV-LINE) 
Toll-free in Nova Scotia.  
Mon. to Fri. 8:30 am–4:30 pm

The Off-highway Vehicle 
Infrastructure Fund


